
 

 
IN APPRECIATION & GRATITUDE 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Interact Club of Bal Bharati Public School, Noida is thankful to the Parent Fraternity for their unstinted 
support and felicitous cooperation while participating in the ‘Food Bank Campaign’ initiated by NPSC, 
thus fulfilling the objectives of SDG #2 -Zero Hunger. 
 
All the material collected has been handed over to GOONJ, a Non-Profit Organisation headquartered in 
Delhi, India which undertakes disaster relief, humanitarian aid and community development programmes. 
 
We are extremely grateful to our students and parents for the compassion and benevolence displayed in 
such testing times. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                
Date :  29 Dec, 2021        Asha Prabhakar
          (Principal) 
  

 


